
NOV/DEC
November curriculum has been focused on

 leaves, woodland animals, families and giving thanks.
Students are participating in Thanksgiving Feasts
this week. We wish you all a wonderful and happy

Thanksgiving!  In December, classes will enjoy
Christmas traditions and celebrate the birth of

Baby Jesus. Students will make stars, trees,
reindeer and special gifts for families. It is a 
joyful time with children and teachers singing 

holiday songs and ringing jingle bells. 
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Lunch Bunch: Students meet
in Ms. Heather’s Room, and
dismiss on the bike yard. Let
us know if you want to join.
Illness: Please do not bring
your child to school with
symptoms.
Original Artwork:
Orders should be received by
the 2nd week of December. 
Drop Boxes: Tuition payments
and paperwork can be put in
one of our two boxes, near
the office and P/2s room.
Late arrivals and pick ups
need to come through the
office.

IMPORTANT INFO

THANK YOU!!!

UPCOMING DATES

CHRISTMAS SINGING PROGRAMS

All family members are invited to attend.
Students in 3s, 4s (TK) and Kinder classes will

sing songs at 11:00 am in the Church on Dec. 19 and
20. The program will take about 30-45 minutes,

then we will enjoy cookies in Fellowship Hall
before dismissing for Christmas Break. 

   Parent/2s and Drop Off 2s will sing songs
     in classrooms. Check with teachers for times.

*November 25-29:
Thanksgiving Break
*Dec. 2/3: Dec. Tuition Due
(Dec. 5 for autopay)
*Dec. 4/5: Pastor Erik
Classroom Visits, 10:00am
*Dec. 6: Angel Gifts Due
*Dec. 6: Kinder Fieldtrip to
SB Natural History Museum
*Dec. 19/20: Christmas
Singing Programs, 11:00am
*December 23-January 3rd:
Christmas Break
*Merry Christmas!*

Thank you to our generous Honey Tree Families
for participating in our Fundraisers! Topper’s Pizza
night was a huge success. It was very fun to see
students, families, Honey Tree Staff and Holy

Trinity Church members there. Original Artwork
    orders are due to arrive the first week of Dec.

         We are also grateful to those who are 
            donating Angel Gifts for families in need. 


